Statement by Mr. Charles Ononye, of the Delegation of the Federal Republic of
Nigeria to the United Nations (23 April 2002)

Mr. Chairman,

On behalf of the Nigerian Delegation | wish to express our appreciation to you and through
you, to other members of the Bureau for the able manner you have conducted the affairs of
this committee since your election. | also thank the Chairman for his statement this morning
and reassure him of our support and cooperation. Let me also express our appreciation to the



by the centers in, such areas as, seminars, workshops and training programme for journalists
and Broadcasters. However, given the necessity to maximize the limited resources available
to information centers, we endorse the proposal by the Secretary General to establish
regional information Centre "hubs" in areas where "linguistic commonalities facilitate
regionalization".

Mr. Chairman,
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